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New Blue Giant 

pallet truck  

generously 

funded through 

the Food Banks 

Canada Retail 

Capacity Grant 

  

March 2, 2017 marked our 15th anniversary!       

Without the support of our community we would not 

be able to provide the vital services to those in need in 

our area. Thank you for caring. 

 

 

 

Vesey’s Spring Bulb Fundraiser 

  YOUR SPRING ORDERS ARE DUE BACK TO 

THE OFFICE BY MARCH 24, 2017 

COME SEE MICHELLE  

FOR MORE  DETAILS. 

Catalogues Available Now 

http://www.facebook.com/KawarthaLakesFoodSource


In Memory of: 

Bruce Cowen from Norma Gilbert 

Bruce Cowen from Bernard McMorrow 

Ruby Clarkson from Ms. Caryle Connolly 

Ruby Clarkson from Darlene Hallett 

Wilson Staples from Frank & Ruth Graham 

Angela Mucci Artale from Ms. Caryle Connolly 

 

THE SOURCE  

HOW PEOPLE ARE HELPING 

 Financial Donations                       

received from: 

Simon Southwell, Ann Killens, Dorothea Weise, Alexander & 

Carol Fulton, Linda Griffin, Aaron Mulcaster, Mary Anne 

Banwell, Patrick & Gwyneth Jay, David & Sheila Smith,  

Denis Brown, Scott Robinson, Jason Challenger, Tim James, 

Diane Maher, Santa Claus Stocking Fund,                          

Corner Convenience Pontypool Customers, Olympia         

Restaurant, Gilles Charbonneau, Long Sault Ridge Runners 

Snowmobile Club, Lindsay C.R.C.Deacons,                      

LCBO 611 PontyPool. 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended.                                      

The night was filled with lots of laughs and raised $5,889.80 

for Kawartha Lakes Food Source. 

Thank you BOB FM, volunteers, on air 

speakers and everyone  

who made bids.  

We raised $2,710.00 

to support our organization. 

Renewing/Continuing their        

Patronage:  

Brian & Cathy Bell, Jean Smart, Fred & Jacqueline Martell, 

Cathy Barrowclough, Leon Frazer & Associates,             

TD Canada Trust, Meadwell-Mowat & Fennell, Leah M. 

Campbell, St. Paul’s Anglican Church, Unifor Local 222 

Union Hall, Clifford Anderson, Earl Manley, Ann Killens, 

Hydro One  Employee’s and Pensioners Charity Campaign, 

Dave & Sheila Smith, , Linda Coles, Charlie & Ina Currie, 

Doug & Kristen Watson, Larry & Michelle  Wilson,   

Caleb B. Stillwell, Mary Auld, Yvonne Kehoe. 

Food Donations: 

Cambridge St. United Church 79bs., Bronze Bliss Tanning 

Inc. 53lbs., Ontario Court of Justice 25 lbs., Ross Memorial 

Hospital (January donation) 120lbs., Chem Dry 221 lbs., Ray 

McQuay      5 Lbs., Parkview  Public School 144 lbs.,      

Cambridge Street    Baptist Church 67lbs., Fairview Baptist 

Church 95 lbs., Queen Street United Church 21 lbs., Abigail 

“Bingo” Wouters 5 lbs., ShirLee’s Bakery 75 lbs., 6th Lindsay 

Sparks & Brownies 17 lbs., Fleming Eco System Management  

Technology  Year 3 Class    34 lbs., Bethel Evangelical 

Church 18 lbs., Long Sault Ridge Runners Snowmobile Club 

87 lbs. 

 



FOOD SOURCE MEMBER AGENCIES: 

 Coboconk Food Bank 

 Dunsford Food Bank 

 Fenelon Falls Salvation Army 

 HKPR Health Unit 

 K L Centre of Hope 

 Little Britain Food Bank 

 Omemee Food Bank 

 Frost Student Association 

 Women’s Resources 

  Woodville Eldon Food Bank 
 

20 School Breakfast /Snack Programs 

THE SOURCE  

HEROS OF THE MONTH 
 January February 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The past few months have been very busy with 

food drives and donations. So picking one hero 

was difficult.  We would like to recognize         

everyone on the Food Acquisition Committee. 

Your time, effort and commitment to KLFS is 

greatly appreciated. Thank you Susan Bianconni, 

Pauline Burns, Larry Clow, Gloria Connell, Simon 

Connell, Mark Fisher, Darlene Hallett, Val 

McQuat, Kathy Roddy, Bob Sage, Darlene Sage, 

Ron Sage, Danielle Sparks and Margaret Swain.  

Our Fundraising committee is a group of hero’s 

that spend countless hours year round finding new 

and exciting ways to raise funds for KLFS.  The 

planning, organizing and implementing of  the 

fundraising events keeps this group of individuals 

very busy.  Without the continued commitment of 

this committee KLFS would be lost.  Keep up the 

great work and thank you Lisa Fidele, Trevor 

Hutchison, Shannon Kuypers, Katherine          

MacIver, Aaron Mulcaster and Barb Truax. 

Thank you for supporting our milk 

and Grab & Go breakfast programs 

Here are our corrections from Jan/Feb issue:  Cathie & Clarke Tummon, Body & Soul Class at the 

Armoury, DeNure Tours, Compass Early Years Learning Centre, Cheryl Saunders, William &     

Marilyn Huskinson, Doug & Kristen Watson, Charlie & Ina Currie, David & Pauline  Brien, Lindsay 

Tai Chi Club, Lawrence & Nancy Heatlie, Gaye Trider, Doreen McArthur, Steven Demoe, Nancy 

Endicott, Five Counties Children Centre, Adult Alternative Education & Training Centre, Callaghan 

Farm Supplies, Brasier Trucking Sales & Service, Valerie McQuat,  Richard Koolhaas.                                                                                                                                                  

We apologize and thank you so very much for your understanding.   

Please help us with our accuracy by letting us know when we have made a mistake. This helps us 

improve our publication and to thank our donors properly.                                                                                       

Members of the Fundraising Committee Members of the Food Acquisition Committee 



FOOD DRIVES A HUGE SUCCESS 

First tour and presentation of 2017 goes to                 

Fleming College Frost Campus Ecosystem Management  

year 3 students. They also gave a donation of 34lbs. 

KLFS would like to thank you for coming to see us and 

for your donation. We had a fun and informative       

afternoon.  

 

 

 

Throughout the holiday season,  

Kawartha Conservation staff had a fundraiser and 

selected KLFS to be this year’s recipient! Thank 

you for your support!  

Ross Memorial Hospital  Ross Memorial Hospital    

Valentine’s Food DriveValentine’s Food Drive  

Donated 637lbs. of food and $60.00.            Donated 637lbs. of food and $60.00.            

The joint winning departments were the                    The joint winning departments were the                    

Administration floor & the Pharmacy.Administration floor & the Pharmacy.  

 

The 6th Lindsay Sparks and Brownies invited 

KLFS along on their shopping trip to pick out some 

of our "most needed items". We guided the girls 

through the grocery store explaining healthy food 

choices, price comparisons and why these items  

are on our most needed list. 

The Sparks and Brownies donated 17lbs. of food 

and items from this shopping trip to KLFS.  

Way to go girls! 

Contact Michelle @    

vol.co@bellnet.ca  

Contact  

Michelle at   

https://www.facebook.com/FlemingFrostCampus/
https://www.facebook.com/kawarthaconservation/

